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Kia ora koutou whānau ma. Nga mihi mahana ki a koutou i tenei wa. 
It is Week 5 and the weeks are speeding by and we are already 
halfway through the term. 

ATTENDANCE! 
The Attendance rate on Tuesday was 92% with a few of our 
classrooms having full attendance throughout the week. When our 
students are at school everyday we see great progress happening in 
the classroom.
CROSS COUNTRY 
A squad has been chosen to represent Kaiti School at the 
Interschool Cross Country which will be held on Wednesday 31st of 
August at the Show Grounds. The squad has been practicing with 
Matua Paora every day in the lead up to the competition next week. 
If you are able to go along next week to support them I am sure they 
would love to see you.                          
HIGH SCHOOL
For students going to High School next year we have Prospectus’ 
for Lytton High School, Campion College and Gisborne Boys High 
School in the office. If you would like to enrol your child at any of 
these High Schools please come in and get one of these, as the 
enrolment forms are inside. Also High Schools are currently holding 
Open Days for whānau to go along and meet and talk to the staff 
and find out what their school has to offer, so it is a good 
opportunity to go and have a look and ask questions.
BANKING
A great week last week for banking, with 47 bankers. Well done to 
Tane te Hihiri with 5/6 bankers and Ruatepupuke with 4/5 bankers 
last week. Fantastic efforts from these 2 classes. We also welcome 
our latest bankers Kaytalena and Temalisi in Whare Tipu and Sekani-
Heiz a future student who will be attending Kaiti School.
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NGA ATUA 
In the beginning Papatuanuku and Ranginui were together. 


           They had many children. 

Then Tāne Mahuta pushed Papatuanuku and Ranginui apart.


         Then Tawhirimatea got angry. 

    Tawhirimatea made the wind and the storms.


                   When it rains it means Ranginui is crying.


                     na Te Rangimarie Rangihuna - Morris 

                                    Whare Atawhai
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DAFFODIL DAY - MUFTI DAY 
It is Daffodil Day this Friday. Support the Cancer 
Society by sending your child to school with a gold 
coin and coming in mufti. Our local Cancer Society 
provides vital cancer support services to patients and 
their whānau, ensuring nobody has to go through 
cancer alone. This is an awesome kaupapa, so please 
support it.
BOARD ELECTIONS  
Voting papers have been sent home, please vote and 
send these papers back to school in the envelope 
provided. We are very lucky to have an amazing group 
of candidates put their names forward to be on the 
Board of Trustees. Your vote counts so return your 
voting paper to the office as soon as possible.
SCHOOL PHOTOS  
Envelopes have been sent home for class, sports team, 
individual and whānau photos. All School photos will 
be done next Friday. If you would like to get your order 
in on time, the photo envelopes will need to be 
dropped off to the school office this Friday. If you have 
any queries please come and see us at the office.
CAMP UPDATE 
Just a reminder that Permission and Medical forms 
have been sent home for those students attending 
camp in Term 4. Please send these back to school as 
soon as possible so our Kaiako can start organising 
these trips for later in the year. It is also timely that we 
remind our whānau that there is a 90 % attendance 
rate that is required for students wanting to go on 
camp, and top behaviour is expected at kura too. 

A FEW REMINDERS 
Just a few reminders please about some things we are 
seeing at school.  Cell phones are not to be brought to 
school please, we have had a few instances of phones 
coming in.  These will be removed and at the office for 
pickup from whānau if they are brought in.  Also there 
are lots of tamariki visiting the mall before school and 
then bringing lollies in.  Again, these are not allowed at 
kura so please remind your tamariki. Thanks for your 
help with this. 

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū 
Rangatira - na Kōkā Moana


Matua Darren taking the 
Crackerjacks programme.


